



July 12, 2011

Mr. Stuart Taube Hydroxyl Environmental Inc 1660 North Service Rd. East Unit #109. Oakville, Ontario L6H 7G3

Subject:

Use of hydroxyl generators in response to flooding damage

Dear Mr. Taube,

Following the five weeks of flooding along the Richelieu River this spring, many houses were in a bad shape. As part of the SOS Richelieu relief effort, our team intervened in June in Ste-Anne-de-Sabrevois and St-Blaise to help residents in the subsequent clean-up.

As part of the equipment we used, we had two hydroxyl generators from Hydroxyl Environmental, a Boss unit and a Boss XL3 unit. After pumping out water from the basements, we cleaned and disinfected with sodium hypochlorite and hydrogen peroxide where appropriate, opened up the bottom of walls, ventilated and dehumidified and used the hydroxyl generators for several days in four houses. The odour typical of old waterlogged materials and mold disappeared.

All residents were very happy with the results. One house may have been saved from demolition because of the hydroxyl generator used there over a period of 10 days and I can testify that the Boss units were instrumental in restoring a healthy environment in the flood impacted houses.

Congratulations for your product. It is too bad that it is too little known.

Kind regards,

Jean Paquin, ing., CESA

V.P. Technology

1471 Lionel-Boulet Boulevard, Suite 32 Varennes (Quebec) Canada J3X 1P7

Telephone: 450 652-9990 Fax: 450 652-2290

E-mail: info@sanexen.com http://www.sanexen.com